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International Nurses’ Day: North-West event   
 

The North West Department of Health will host an International Nurses’ Day on 12 May 2023 at Sun City. 

All unions are invited and it was decided that stalls can be erected outside the hall for the purposes of 

marketing and assisting members.  

 

The Department of Health also approved that unions could have business partners attending on the day, 

which the PSA will arrange. Space on the podium will be allocated for unions’ banners but the 

Department’s banners will be prioritised. The PSA will give a message of support during the event.  

Members are encouraged to visit the PSA stall outside the hall, where Union officials will assist them. By 

producing a PSA membership number or Persal number, members and newly recruited members will 

receive a goody bag. 

 

For further enquiries on the event, contact Kabelo Moalosi on 082 880 8996 or Nozi Monaisa on 082 880 

8992. 
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